
 

 

 

 

September 30, 2021 

 

BY RESS AND EMAIL 

 

Ms. Christine Long 

Registrar 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto, Ontario   M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Long: 

 

Re: EB-2021-0050 – Hydro One Networks Inc. – 2022 Rate Application 

 

I am writing on behalf of Environmental Defence to withdraw the intervention request filed 

September 29, 2021 for the above proceeding. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if anything further is required.  

 

Yours truly, 

Amanda Montgomery 

 

Elson 
Advocacy 

Elson Advocacy  
Professional Corporation  

Amanda@ElsonAdvocacy.ca 
1062 College St., Toronto, ON   M6H 1A9  

tel:  647 250-7338 
fax:  416 763-5435 

 


